
Robertswood Nursery News  28.02.20 
          

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Welcome back everyone! 
 
This week the children have settled back into the routine of the nursery day and they have all 
been very excited to tell us their holiday news. 
 
This week the children have enjoyed listening to the story of ‘One Duck Stuck’, they joined in with 
the repeated refrains “Help! Help! Who can help?” The next day we made a pictogram together 
and we were very impressed how the children remembered the order of the animals that came 
to help the duck get out of the mud. We counted the animals together and worked out which 
animal we had the most. We had 10 dragonflies. Great work nursery! 
  
 
 
The children have also been busy making their own animal books and they were all very proud to 
come and show me their work. 
 
We went to the big school for our P.E. lesson and we practised our coordination and object control. 
The children practised their passing, throwing, scrunching and picking up skills using a silky scarf. We 
made the scarf go up, down and across and we even threw it up in the air and watched it come down 
again so they could catch it. The children had great fun demonstrating these skills and listening to the 
music.   
 
 
This week two more children joined our nursery. All the children welcomed them and were really kind 
and helpful. They made sure to show them where all the toys belonged and how we help one another 
to tidy when we have finished playing with them. Well done nursery! 
 
Next Week 

 
Our book of the week will be ‘Lazy Ozzie’    
 
Our sound of the week ‘K’ 
 
Our numbers of the week will be 0-10 
 
We will be visiting the Life Bus on Wednesday morning and afternoon. 
 
Please don’t forget it is World Book Day on Thursday. The children can dress up as a character from 
their favourite story book. 
   

We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    


